
 August 2017 
 
**Check the website or Facebook often for 
updated CBH information on events and club 
news** 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
���������� Clip and put on fridge!   ���������� 

Aug 1 - CBH Board Meeting-6:30pm @ CBH Range 
Aug 4-6 - Vic Frye Memorial 3-D Shoot, 30 targets, 
food, and beverages. Opening at 4 pm on Friday! 
Aug 9 - Family Night & Milk Jug shoot, charcoal 
chicken with all the fixings. Bring the family and 
enjoy the night with your fellow members 
Aug 30 - Coon Shoot, Bring your flash light and 
enjoy shooting swamp bandits in the dark 
Sept 5 - CBH Board Meeting-6:30pm @ CBH 
Sept 6 - Bear hunting opens  
Sept 9-10 - Fall Fling 3-D Shoot, Final shoot for the 
season, 30 targets, food, and beverages 
Sept 13 - Last scheduled Wednesday Fun Night 
for the season, food, beverages, and raffled prizes 
Sept 16 - Archery, deer hunting opens as well as fall 
turkey hunting 
Sept 15-17 – October Fest @ the Chippewa Fair 
Grounds, we will have CBH members slinging beer 
on Saturday night in the beer tent 
Oct 3 - CBH Board Meeting-6:30pm @ CBH Range 
���������� Clip and put on fridge!   ���������� 
 
Remember all members are welcome at all board meetings. 
 

President’s update’s 
 

Shoots & Events - August is always a busy month for 

the club with the Vic Frye Memorial 3-D shoot, Family Night, 
Milk jug shoot, and the Coon Shoot. 
Again, this year we will be opening the Vic Frye Memorial 

shoot on Friday, August 4th, at 4 pm, for anyone that has 
weekend plans or wants to enjoy a Friday evening at the range. 
During this shoot we will be offering a weekend shoot pass and 
an all-day pass. For $20 you can shoot the whole course all 
weekend, as much as you want or for $15 you can shoot as 
much as you want, the entire day. A onetime pass will still cost 
you only $10. 
August 9 will be our Family Night and Milk Jug shoot so 
bring out your spouse, kids, and friends to enjoy some charcoal 
chicken, corn on the cob, plenty of salads, and deserts for a low 
price of just $7/plate. New this year, in addition to our Milk Jug 
Shoot, we will have half the range setup with 3D targets for you 
and your family to shoot for FREE. Bring out your bow and 
show off your skills to see who can empty a milk jug the fastest. 
We will have a signup sheet for the Milk Jug Shoot at the front 
counter on Family Night.  
The Coon Shoot will be on August 30. Bring out your 
flashlights and/or lanterns, to shoot at coon targets in the dark. 
This is always a good time and you have an opportunity to win 
a small prize and bragging rights. 
The last 3-D shoot of the year will be the Fall Fling on Sept 9 
& 10.  
Special reminder for the remaining shoots, that CBH are 
offering, to our members only, the opportunity to win a prize if 
you attend 3 of our 4 shoots. So, if you have attended one shoot 
so far, this is your opportunity to attend the remaining two 
shoots to qualify. 
You still have time to qualify for the Chippewa Valley Archery 
League prize giveaway if you pay and register at 4 different 
club/organization shoots. For youth, 15 and under, every time 
they shoot at a member of the CVAL 3-D shoot they will be 
entered to win the $100.00 Scheel’s gift card donated by the 
CVAL. Bring them out to the Vic Fry memorial shoot or to the 
Fall Fling Shoot. Better yet, bring them to both. CVAL punch 
cards are available at any club shoots. For more information 
visit www.chippewavalley3darchery.org/ 
Last Wednesday Fun Night will be September 13 so mark 
your calendars. We will have raffles and prizes. Check the 

range for information, go to our website, or check our Facebook 
page periodically for more details. 
 

2017 Memberships- Just a reminder, 
memberships will no longer be available for the 
2017 season after Sept 15 Memberships can be purchase 
from the website, at Mouldy’s, or from a board member. 
 

Target Trial Program – Over the last year, the club 

has been purchasing different targets such as Excelsior bales, 
Rinehart blocks, Morrell bags, and Big Boy polyolefin foam 
targets as a trail program to find the best target for our club. At 
the September board meeting, we are planning on making a 
decision and to start purchasing targets. We want to hear your 
thoughts on what target would be the best benefit for our club. 
Contact any board member or attend the August or September 
board meeting to let us know your thoughts. 
 

Sponsors - The club is always looking for some additional 

sponsors for our bunkers and our newsletter.  We only have 7 of 
our 30 bunkers sponsored for our course. If you are interested or 
know of a company that would be interested in becoming a 
bunker sponsor or to advertise on our newsletter, please contact a 
board member.  The cost for advertising is $30 for one or $50 for 
both.  Thank you to all our sponsors that have already signed up. 
 
Bear, Deer, Turkey, and Elk Hunters - It’s hard to believe that 
hunting season is around the corner. Now is the time to get your 
trail cameras out, start looking for the perfect tree to put a stand 
in, dust off that bow, and get out to utilize the range.  
 
If you are lucky enough to take down a trophy, shoot your first 
club kill, or are just happy to share your experience, please send 
in your photos to the successful hunter page of our website.  
 
One last note if you do harvest an animal please go to our 
website to submit your big game form or stop at Mouldy’s they 
will have forms available. If you think your animal is large 
enough (by weight) to be the biggest in the club Mouldy’s is our 
official weigh-in station. You must weigh your animal at 
Mouldy’s to be eligible for big game awards. Please remember to 
bring someone to help with weighing the animal. Also, if you 
shoot a large whitetail buck (in state kill) have your antlers 
measured by Chris Bergeman, our official scorer. He must score 
your buck to become eligible for prizes. Thanks everyone, I hope 
your season is safe and memorable. 
 

Good Luck Hunters!!!! 
 
Scott Steinmetz 
President CBH 

 
2017 BOARD MEMBERS 

1 yrs Ryan Knorn - 456-5681– Vice President/Range Officer 

1 yrs Randy Lee - 514-8902 - Public Relations Officer 

1 yrs Jason Jackson - 563-5859 

2 yrs Bill Berg – 829-4522 – Secretary 

2 yrs Will Meinen –271-2026 

2 yrs Joe Crosby - 763-742-9798 

3 yrs Scott Steinmetz - 456-5528 – President 

3 yrs Dan Estenson – 715-864-0572– Assistant Treasure 

3 yrs Wayne Trimbell – 715-829-4642 

David Loschko – 723-2180 – Treasurer 

Katie Sohn - Alternate #1 

Greg Bowe - 563-3618 – Alternate #2 

Facebook 
Make sure to “Like” Chippewa Bowhunters on 
Facebook www.facebook.com/pages/Chippewa-
Bowhunters.  Look for fun things throughout the year 
on our page www.chippewabowhunters.com .     
 


